1327/21
Council - November 22, 2021
Correspondence

----- Original Message-----

From: Renee Blundon

Sent: October 25, 2021 1:51 PM

To: Fernando Lamanna <Fernando.Lamanna@brock.ca>
Subject: Road allowance inquiry

Good Afternoon Fernando,

Thank you for taking my call this afternoon. My husband and I wanted to see if the road allowance right beside us
on the south side was maybe an option to purchase. Our address is LOK1AO.
Purchasing this little piece would allow that side of our yard to not be a pie shape and extend our driveway.

If you could please let us know if this would even be an option we would greatly appreciate it.

Renee and Steve Blundon

Sent from my iPhone



